
Free Popcorn from PAC !
Come join us for free popcorn on March 14th

afterschool ! 

Survey with prize !
Check your email or Confed PAC Facebook group

for the link to the feedback survey !

Pink Shirt Day
Community gathering 

We would love to see and
hear from you at the PAC
meetings. If you cannot

attend, please email us at
confedparkpac@gmail.com
with feedback, concerns and

questions. 

Feedback Time 
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We would like to hear from you. Please take a few
minutes to answer our survey. All questions are

optional and anonymous. Please submit answers by
March 31. At the end of the survey enter your email
address for a chance to win a $25 gift certificate to

Winners.

Survey time 

We need YOUR help with gathering pictures. 
Call out to any parents/caregivers/guardians in
our school community who can take pictures

at school events or gatherings until the end of
May. They will not be required to attend day to
day activities in any classroom. You don’t need

to be a professional photographer…just a
passion to see our children included in the

memory book.

1.

We need your pictures taken at school events
such a field trips, playing in the playground or
at gatherings, since September 2023 sent to

confedbook@gmail.com. 

2.

Please contact Nancy if you prefer to hand in a
usb stick with the pictures. Please provide the

division of the children and their names. we
would appreciate the these pictures sent in

ASAP to help us get started!

3.

Please contact Nancy at
confedparkpac@gmail.com if you have any

questions or suggestions.

  Memory Book Update

Future PAC
Meetings 

Wednesday,
April 17
Wednesday,
May 15 (AGM)
Wednesday,
June 12



Join our facebook parents group 

Join our PAC-moderated private Facebookgroup and stay connected virtually with theparent/guardian community at Confed. Weuse the space for reminders, to organizevolunteers, discuss PAC-related topics, andask questions. Request to join the group byanswering the security questions:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/confedpac/

KEEP IN TOUCH
WITH PAC

Subscribe by email at
https://confederationpar
k.burnabyschools.ca/ to
get updates and
reminders directly from
the school. You can also
find the PAC exec,
agenda and minutes of
our meetings here.

ALMOST-EFFORTLESS
FUNDRAISERS

Feel free to share with your network to support Confed
kids and school programs. The following companies donate
a percentage of the sales back to Confed.

GIFT CARDS via Fundscrip  
Gift cards are mailed to you from Fundscrip. Consider using
them for your grocery shopping or gas purchases, and help
the school at the same time.
https://www.fundscrip.com/support-a-group Enter Confed’s
code: MP2NQL

RETURN-IT DEPOTS 
Bag-up your empties and donate your deposits to Confed.
Use the self-serve kiosk at your neighbourhood depot and
enter the school's old fax number to print a label for your
bags: 604-296-9010
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